
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TOWN COUNCIL 
 

TOWN OF YARROW POINT 
WASHINGTON 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Council will hold a public hearing on a proposed 
private property tree code during its regular meeting at 7:00pm on Tuesday, 
November 9, 2021 at Yarrow Point Town Hall. Participants may also call in remotely 1-
253-215-8782 Passcode ID: 898465# for review of a private property tree code. 
 
Interested persons are encouraged to attend the Hearing.  If you wish to review the full 
text of the proposed private property tree code, please contact Town Hall at 425-454-
6994. If you wish to submit written comments prior to the hearing or plan to take part in 
the teleconference, please contact depclerk@yarrowpointwa.gov. 
 
 
Dated this 19th day of October, 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


